
Municipal Service Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Municipal Department Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Traffic Safety Measures 

Dear [Municipal Officer's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent traffic safety measures implemented in our 

community. I appreciate the efforts made to enhance the safety of pedestrians and drivers alike. 

Specifically, I would like to commend: 

• The installation of new crosswalks. 

• The improved signage around busy intersections. 

• The increased presence of traffic enforcement officers during peak hours. 

However, I have observed a few areas that may benefit from further improvement: 

• Increased visibility of traffic lights at [specific location]. 

• Additional speed bumps along [specific street]. 

• Better lighting in areas with high pedestrian activity at night. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my feedback. I believe that with ongoing efforts, we 

can continue to improve traffic safety in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


